

FASFAA Annual Business Meeting

Hyatt Regency Coconut Point

Bonita Springs, FL

May 24, 2016

Business meeting called to order on Tuesday, May 24, 2016 at 2:27 PM at the Hyatt Regency Coconut Point, Bonita Springs, Florida.

President McNamara requested that President-Elect Bailey presents nominations for the 2016-17 FASFAA Executive Board.

Thomas Vo was nominated for President-Elect and no additional nominations were submitted from the floor. Nominations were closed.

Kamia Mwango was nominated for Vice President of Training and no additional nominations were submitted from the floor. Nominations were closed.

Shirley Eubanks was nominated for Region II Representative and no additional nominations were submitted from the floor. Nominations were closed.

Nadine Bailey was nominated for Region IV Representative and no additional nominations were submitted from the floor. Nominations were closed.

President McNamara thanked all the nominees for their willingness to serve.

Business meeting was recessed on May 24, 2016 at 2:32 PM and will reconvene on May 25, 2016.

Business meeting called to order on May 25, 2016 at 12:16 PM at the Hyatt Regency Coconut Point, Bonita Springs, Florida.

President McNamara requested that Secretary Wiles present the 2015 FASFAA Annual Conference Business Meeting Notes. Upon presentation, the notes were reviewed and approved.

President McNamara requested that Treasurer Rogers present the current FASFAA budget. Upon presentation, three changes were made to the operating budget. The budget was reviewed and approved.

Business meeting was recessed on May 25, 2016 at 12:27 PM and will reconvene on May 27, 2016.

Business meeting called to order on May 27, 2016 at 9:05 AM at the Hyatt Regency Coconut Point, Bonita Springs, Florida.

The Election Results were shared:

Thomas Vo, President-Elect Kamia Mwango, Vice President of Training Shirely Eubanks, Region II Representative Nadine Bailey, Region IV Representative

A motion was made to destroy the ballots. Motion seconded; motion carried.

President McNamara expressed his gratitude for all of the support he received throughout his presidency and to the membership.

The Business Meeting was adjourned at 9:12 AM.

Respectfully submitted, Tracy Wiles, FASFAA Secretary